
Double top 10 for Lennox Racing Team at the Italian ACI 
Karting Championship 

Positive overall weekend for Lennox Racing Team at the Italian ACI Karting 
Championship, held at Franciacorta Karting Track. In view of the upcoming FIA 
Karting World Championship, the team was represented on track by Noah Wolfe 
and the newcomer Mees Houben, both in OKJ.


Our junior drivers, despite a tricky start of the weekend, managed to find the right 
way, climbing the standings in the heats, and being among the fastest on track 
throughout Saturday and Sunday. In both Sunday’s Prefinal and Final, Houben and 
Wolfe worked together, recovering several positions and then ending the weekend 
in 5th and 6th place respectively.


Jordon Lennox-Lamb, Team Manager: “I’m very satisfied with the job done this 
weekend. The whole team worked really hard, and for sure we’re on the right way 
in view of the World Championship”.


